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Wednesday 27" November
RE: Upcoming Christmas Events

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we approach the beginning of the festive period, we would like to take this opportunity to
remind you of the upcoming events we have prepared for your children. We encourage you to mark
these dates in your calendars to ensure your children can fully participate and enjoy the festive
spirit.

9th December 2024 Nursery: Christmas Stay and Play

Pare

nts of Nursery and 30 hours children are invited to join us for the Nursery Christmas Stay

and Play. Morning Nursery and 30 hours children are invited to attend from 10.15-11.15am, while
afternoon Nursery children are invited to attend from 2-3pm. A maximum of 2 adults per child are
welcome to attend. Please enter through the Early Years gate.

9th December 2024: PTA Christmas Disco for Reception and KS1

Children in Reception and Key Stage One are invited to attend school out of uniform for the day
before their Christmas disco from 3.30-4.30pm. Children are to bring £1.50 on the day and to be
collected at 4.30pm from their usual school exit. Letter will be sent this week.

10th

December 2024: Rocksteady Winter Concert

Please see ‘Backstage’ on the Rocksteady app for more details if your child receives lessons at
school. Please enter via the school office for 2pm.

10th

December 2024: PTA Christmas Disco for KS2

Children in Year 3 to 6 are invited to attend school out of uniform for the day before their Christmas
disco from 3.30-4.45pm. Children are to bring £1.50 on the day and to be collected at 4.45 pm from
their usual school exit. Letter will be sent this week.

11th December 2024 (Year 4): Christmas Crafts and Carols

Pare

nts of Year 4 children are invited to the Christmas Crafts and Carols session from 2-3.20pm.

Please enter the school through the main office.
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11t December 2024 Two’s Christmas Stay and Play

Parents of Two’s children are invited to join us for a special Christmas Stay and Play session.
Morning Two’s children are invited from 10.15-11,15am, and afternoon Two’s children are
invited from 2-3pm. A maximum of 2 adults per child are welcome to attend. Please enter via the
Two’s building for this event.

12th December 2024 Two’s and Nursery Farm On Wheels
The children in Nursery and Two’s will have the chance to meet and experience the farm animals
from the Nativity as the Farm On Wheels visits our school. Please see the letter sent on 14.11.23 for

more details.

12th December 2024 Year 3 Christmas Crafts and Carols
Parents of Year 3 children are invited to the Christmas Crafts and Carols session from 2-3.20pm.

Please enter the school through the main office.

12th December 2024 Reception Christmas Stay and Play

Parents of Reception children are invited to join us for a special Christmas Stay and Play session and
carols around the Christmas tree. This will take place 2.15-3.15pm. A maximum of 2 adults per child
are welcome to attend. Please enter through the door next to Nursery.

12th December 2024 Whole School Christmas Jumper Day / Christmas Dinner Day
We are looking forward to seeing the entire school community adorned in festive attire, spreading
joy and raising funds for Save the Children.

16th December 2024 Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity

Please join us for our Year 1 and Year 2 Nativity, which will be performed at 9am and 2.15pm.
Please note this is a ticketed event. To enter the school, kindly use the main school office entrance.
Please see the letter sent on 23.11.24 for more details.

16th December 2024 Year 6 Christmas Crafts and Carols
Parents of Year 6 children are invited to the Christmas Crafts and Carols session from 2-3.20pm.

Please enter the school through the main office.
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17th December 2024 Year 5 Christmas Crafts and Carols
Parents of Year 5 children are invited to the Christmas Crafts and Carols session from 2-3.20pm.

Please enter the school through the main office.

18t December 2024: Performing Arts Club Christmas Performance
Performing Arts Club will be performing their Christmas show after school at 3.30pm. Please see the
letter given to Performing Arts Club on 20.11.24 for more details.

19th December 2024: Christmas Party Afternoon

Pupils are invited to attend school out of uniform and are welcome to bring in their own festive
party snack to eat and not share due to the risk of allergies in class.
Please note this is also the last day of term for Nursery and Twos.

20t December 2024 Reception to Year 6 Last Day of Term
For Reception to Year 6 children, the school day will end at 1.15pm on the 20" of December and

there will be no Friday afternoon provision.

We also invite children to bring in Christmas cards to send to their classmates and peers throughout
December. If you would like a class list to support your child in this, please speak to your child’s

class teacher.

Lastly, we would like to remind you that the school will reopen for the Spring Term on Tuesday 7th
January 2025. Please note that Monday 6th January is an INSET day, and therefore, school will be

closed to all children.

Thank you for your continued support. We wish you a merry and bright festive season!

Yours sincerely,

Mr. L Fellows

Headteacher
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